
 

 

Your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Under the FOI Act please can you let me know what software your organisations uses 
to handle press releases / media enquiries. 
 
 
Response 

I write further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act dated 1 March 
2018 where you requested ‘Under the FOI Act please can you let me know what 
software your organisations uses to handle press releases / media enquiries’ 
 
I am writing to inform you that the OPCC doesn’t use any specialist software when 
handling press enquiries and distributing press releases. All media enquiries and press 
releases are handled via email and our website.  
 
If I have misunderstood your request or you require further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
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